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Reflection: Jesus uses the symbol of the meal to teach something about the true 
‘place of honour’ at his ‘wedding banquet.’ This place of honour is not reserved for 
the select few. We are all invited to sit at the table with Jesus as his honoured guests. 
We are also called to live and as act as Jesus. He is our host who gently calls us to 
deepen our friendship with him and each other. Every time we accept his most  
generous invitation, he seats us at his ‘place of honour.’ How blessed and honoured 
we are! To be follower of Jesus is to try our best to live like him. He came to serve not 
to be served. To be a disciple of Jesus is put others first and serve them. 

Each time we celebrate the Eucharist, we are not only fed and nourished ourselves, 
we are also called to share the richness of God’s life by reaching out to others, 
 especially those in need. We sit at the table with Jesus so we can be generous and 
gracious to others. This week, whose needs can I put before my own? Who can I serve 
this week? 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 Mon -Fri  10am & 5.45pm,  Saturday 10am & 6pm (vigil)  
Sunday      8am, 10.30am & 12 noon.  
Confessions  -   Saturdays after 10am Mass.  
  

The Cathedral Shop is open daily from 10.30am to 12.30pm Monday to Saturday.   
There is a wide selection of Mass Cards available to buy , candles and other religious goods. 

Recent Baptisms :We welcome to God’s Family  

the following children who were baptised here at 

the Cathedral.    Jodie McNamara, 

       Harley Walsh Ryan, 

 Sinead Mbayimbayi.  

Saints of the Week 
Sun 28/8  St Augustine 

Wed 31/8   St Aidan 

Sat     3/9  St Gregory  

We offer our sympathies to the families and 
loved ones of the recently deceased.  

Annette Mannix RIP 

Noel Murphy RIP 

John Callinan RIP 

Split the Pot 
Congratulations to Lillian O’Byrne 
winner of last  weekend‘s  draw 
(21/8). Draw envelopes available at 
the back of the church.   We thank              
you for your continued support. . 

 We currently have vacancies on our Community Employment Project. 

Places are open to people from ages of 21 years up to 65 years old. 

Contact  Parish Office at 061 414624. 

We wish the boys and girls returning to school on Monday 29th August every success 
for the forthcoming academic year in St  John the Baptist Boys School and   
St John’s  Girls and Infant Boy’s School.            
                                                                                                                               Fr Noel  
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